
 
 

 

Ponting Foundation – Funding Guidelines for Tasmanian Projects 

 

The Ponting Foundation is committed to funding charities in Tasmania that make a significant 
difference to young Tasmanians with cancer and their families, and to other approved health-related 
projects in Tasmania.  

The following guidelines provide an overview of the funding process followed by the Ponting 
Foundation in association with the Department of Health and Human Services, Tasmania. 

Priority and Assessment of Applications 

Priority will be given to projects that: 

 Clearly identify a gap in service delivery and provide an effective and cost efficient solution; 

 Offer support opportunities to those young Tasmanians who are hardest to reach i.e. 
geographically or socially disadvantaged; 

 Demonstrate collaborative working across service providers; 

 Have a focus on peer support, physical and mental wellbeing or supporting the young 
person’s family network; and, 

 Provide measurable outcomes. 

Applications will be assessed on: 

 The quality of the proposal and its potential impact; 

 Their relevance to young Tasmanians with cancer and their families, or to other health-
related projects deemed worthwhile by the assessment panel; 

 Evidence of the necessary endorsement by the host organisation including: 

o Deductable Gift Recipient status for income tax purposes and referred to under item 
1 of the table in section 30-15 of the Income Tax Assessment Act 1997; and  

o Being a charitable organisation by law; 

 Evidence of the necessary leadership to drive the initiative 

 Justification of resources  

 Evidence of how the organisation is making, or has made, a difference 

 Aligned values with those of the Ponting Foundation 

Assessment of all applications will be by a joint panel of the Ponting Foundation and the Department 
of Health and Human Services, Tasmania.  

 



 
 

How to Apply 

Applications will be considered annually by the end of September or as otherwise determined by the 
Ponting Foundation. 

Applications close on 15 August each year and may be posted to: 

Ponting Foundation 
Level 1, 189 Rouse Street 
Port Melbourne Vic 3207 

Or sent by email to: 

info@pontingfoundation.com.au  

Further Information 

If you require further information regarding the Funding Guidelines for Tasmanian Projects or any 
other aspect of the Ponting Foundation’s work, please email: 
 
info@pontingfoundation.com.au  
 
or visit: 
 
www.pontingfoundation.com.au  
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